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17th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Further to the club overview letter sent on 10th October, please find below further details of the 
after school clubs for Summer 1 term. 
 

Reception 
Sports club with Sports plus 

3.15-4.15pm each Tuesday beginning 18th April and ending 23rd May 

Years 1, 2 & 3 

Dance with Charlotte- 
3.15-4.15pm each Wednesday beginning 19th April and ending 24th May 

Please note that there is a charge of £18 (£3 per week) which is payable by Thursday 
30th March. If we do not have enough interest then the club will not go ahead. 

Years 
3+4 

Gardening with Mrs Westwood  
3.15-4.15pm each Tuesday beginning 18th April and ending 23rd May 

 

Spaces are on a first come, first served basis. Once filled, children will be placed on a waiting 
list. Booking is made via ParentMail from 22nd March until 9am on 24th March. A 
confirmation message will be sent by 27th March to those who have spaces. 
 
The following clubs from Spring 2 will continue as follows: 
Years 
1+2 

Reading and Crafts with Mrs Jimenez 
3.15pm-4.15pm on Mondays with the final session on 24th April 

Years 
3,4,5 + 6 

Netball with Mrs Potts 
3.15-4.15pm on the following dates- 31st March, 21st April, 28th April and 5th May 

Years 
5+6  

SATs booster with Mrs Garbett 
3.15-4.15pm each Wednesday with the final session on 4th May 

There is no need to rebook for these, however, please let us know if you no longer want a 
space.  
 
A separate letter regarding the current Choir and Dance (years 4,5 and 6) will be sent 
shortly.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs C Johnson 
Head of School 
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